
Dover Announcements Updates from the Champions of Dover Ministries  
  

This Week at Dover:   Baptism- If you are interested in baptism, contact Pastor Tim.  You may 
contact him through email (pastortim@doverchurch.org), phone (630-550-
2266), or face-to-face. 

 
Hospitality Contact- July and August’s hospitality contact is Alissa 
Schuiteman.  Her email is alissa.schuiteman@gmail.com. Her cell number is 
712-441-1802. 

 
Our all-family fun nights “Taste and See that the Lord is Good!” will be 
held on August 11-14 from 6:00-8:30 nightly. 

 
Ways you can help us prepare for 75th Anniversary: 
•Do you have Dover memorabilia you would be willing to donate to a 
scrapbook?  We’re looking for photos, bulletins, event flyers, news articles—
anything related to Dover and its members/staff.  If so, we’ve placed a box 
for such items beneath the mailboxes.  Please place your donations in it 
between now and July 31 or contact Deb Menning dfmenning@hotmail.com.  
•If you’re artistic and/or have scrapbooking experience/supplies, we’ll be 
having a Dover Crop to assemble our anniversary scrapbook sometime late 
summer.  If you would be interested in coming to help and/or donating 
supplies, please let Deb Menning know at dfmenning@hotmail.com.   
•Do you have pictures of Dover when it was the Gospel Church? Do you have 
photos of R.R. Brown preaching at Lake Okoboji Bible conference and/or 
baptizing people at Lake Okoboji?  If yes, please bring photo(s) to the Dover 
office. 

 
Amazon Smile- You may support Dover Avenue Alliance Church by 
shopping on AmazonSmile.  AmazonSmile offers the same prices as Amazon, 
but gives a portion of your total to a charitable organization.  The website 
address is https://smile.amazon.com.  Once you go to the website, you then 
select Dover Avenue Alliance Church as your charitable organization. 
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                                         Community Announcements 

 

Summer Arts Classes begin on July 8th with Orange City Arts! The full lineup includes a 
Children's Bell Choir, a Parent + Child Music Date, Children's Theatre, and more. Find out 
more and register at orangecityarts.net. 
 
Global Leadership Summit at Northwestern College on Aug. 8–9.  Two days of 

presentations by more than a dozen internationally known leadership experts will be 

livestreamed in the DeWitt Theatre Arts Center.  This year’s Summit faculty includes 

Life.Church pastor Craig Groeschel, TV adventurer and “Soul Fuel” author Bear Grylls, 

adoption advocate Dr. Krish Kandiah, and human trafficking justice advocate Danielle 

Strickland.  Registration to attend the Global Leadership Summit at Northwestern is 

available at the early bird rate of $199 through June 25.  Discounts are available for teams 

of 10 or more.  Visit www.nwciowa.edu/GLS to register. 

 
Village Treasure Chest- If you are looking for something fun and fulfilling to do in your 
spare time, The Village Treasure Chest has many volunteer opportunities available for 
everyone. If you’re interested, or for more information, please call Patty at (712) 324-
2177.  
 
Rods N' Rides outdoor worship services have been planned monthly for motorcycle and 
classic car enthusiasts this summer. The upcoming Sunday morning rides and fellowship 
time will be July 21, August 25, and Sept. 8.  On Sunday, July 21: Leave Centre Mall in Sioux 
Center at 9:30 a.m. for 10:30 worship service at Mill Creek Park, Paullina, led by Jon De 
Groot.  Coffee and cookies before service and lunch at Godfathers Pizza in Cherokee 
afterwards. 
 
 

Children’s Ministry Updates 

Today – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM (for kids age 4 – 2nd grade) 
Teacher:  Samarah Vermeer 
Helpers:  Kyra Lassen and Hannah Nunn 

Next Sunday – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM 
Teacher:  Brande Pals 
Helpers:  Brayden Christoffel, Ezra Bundt, Mia Schuiteman 

 
 

 

Get involved at Dover!  If you are interested in Baptism, Membership, 

Child Dedication, or any of the following ministries:  Children, Youth, 

College, Women’s, Men’s, or any other ministry, please feel free to 

contact one of the elders, or contact the church office by email at 

office@doverchurch.org or by phone at (712) 737-8442. 
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FINANCIAL UPDATE LAST WEEK YTD 
Mission Fund  $                          925 $               52,550 
Benevolent Fund  $                          155 $                  4,300 
General Fund Need  $                       5,520 $             149,040 
General Fund – Actual Giving  $                       5,421 $             157,943 
General Fund Expenses  $                       3,212 $             174,102 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Dover  Avenue  Alliance   Church 
417 3rd St. NE   •   Orange City,  IA  51041   •   (712) 737-8442 

 
Email:  office@doverchurch.org 
Website:  www.doverchurch.org 

  
Tim Poferl - Senior Pastor pastortim@doverchurch.org 

Beth Huey - Administrative Assistant 
Ingrid May – Financial Secretary 

beth@doverchurch.org 
ingrid@doverchurch.org 

Judy Poferl – worship leader          
Kauline Groskreutz - worship leader 
Cindy Pals - Women’s Ministries Director 

poferljudy@gmail.com 
jkgroskreutz@gmail.com 
cindy@doverchurch.org 

  

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

Celebrating 75 years (1944-2019) 

 
July 14, 2019 
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Ways to Give 
In Person - Place checks  

or cash in an offering 

envelope and drop it in 

the offering plate as it 

goes by.  
 

Online - Visit the 

www.doverchurch.org 

website, click on ‘Online 

Giving’ or scan the QR 

Code below to set up a 

one-time or recurring 

donation. 
 

 

 

 

TODAY’S  SERVICE  TEAM 

Greeters – Barb Lubbers, Thomas & Mona Holm 

Ushers – Eric Riedeman, Paul Lubbers, Verlyn Netten 

Coffee – Jay Schuiteman 

Worship Team – Steve Mason, Angela Riedeman, Daniel Rodriguez, 

Melissa Bundt, Emily Williams, and Darin Rinehart 

Audio/Visual – / Ezra Bundt 

 


